2023 Touch-A-Truck

Nunda Township Road District

would like to invite you to participate in our 2023 Touch-A-Truck. This
is a FREE event for kids young and old. Nunda Township Road
District’s equipment will be available for all to explore, climb, and
touch. Please wear clothing to get dirty in our “famous” sand pile and
culvert slide.

Saturday, July 29, 2023 10:00
a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Nunda
Township Road District 3518
Bay Rd. Crystal Lake, IL.

For additional information call 815-459-4410



